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Discover where HEALTH HAPPENS at VALLEYHOSPITAL.NET

The safety of our patients is the highest priority at Valley Hospital. For that 
reason, we are honored to receive an “A” grade in patient safety from The 
Leapfrog Group, an independent watchdog organization committed to 
healthcare quality and safety.

This national honor recognizes our commitment to protecting patients from 
errors, injuries, accidents and infections. This can mean more peace of mind 
when you or a loved one receives care at our hospital.
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A Member of The Valley Health System

Physicians are independent practitioners who are not employees or agents of Valley Hospital Medical Center. The hospital shall not be liable for actions or treatments provided by physicians. For language assistance, disability accommodations 
and the nondiscrimination notice, visit our website. 253673562-3686833 6/25
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